Christian Kavanagh

From: - Ruth Powell <info@dublincityppn.ie>
Sent: 16 February 2023 13:31

To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan; Kathy Quinn
Subject: Re: Local Government Funding

Dear Mary,

Many thanks for your email and attached correspondence.

Dublin City PPN would very much like to be involved and if you can suggest times or dates for a zoom,
I can ask the relevant members of the Secretariat to attend.

As people are volunteers, they are all available at different times and dates; ie some prefer evenings
and late afternoons, while others are available in the morning.

Please let me know when you would like to meet and I can ask those who are available to come along.
All the best,

Ruth

Ruth Powell
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On 2023-02-15 15:39, finoff@dublincity.ie wrote:

Good afternoon Ruth,

Please see attached correspondence from Cllr. Séamas McGrattan, Chairperson of the Finance SPC and
Local Government Funding Sub Committee for the attention of the PPN Facilitator.

Best regards, ' \

Mary
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